
April 14, 2016

Trademark registration of the “my denki” name and logo, used by TonenGeneral Sekiyu in electric power retail
sales on the low-voltage market, has been officially approved by the Japan Patent Office.

TonenGeneral began providing electric power services under the my denki brand in the Tokyo Electric service
area in April 2016, and will begin accepting applications and providing services in the Kansai Electric and
Chubu Electric service areas on April 18.

Applications will be accepted by the my denki Customer Service Center (phone: 0120-505-607, Monday-
Saturday 9:00 a.m. - 5:20 p.m. except public holidays and New Year holidays, Japanese language only) and
on the my denki website (http://mydenki.jp, Japanese language only).


